
  

 

 

 

 

                                        

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

This week at WGPA … 
Term 5 – Monday 20 May 2024 

Dear families,  

Our Year 6 children were incredible last week. They sat their SATS tests with 

true integrity and ambition, and we were all very proud of the mature attitude 

that everyone demonstrated. Secondary transition arrangements are beginning, 

the Headteacher at Walton joined us in school today and Mr Martini has begun 

his visits from WGSA. Whole school transition dates are shared to the side, we 

are busy making preparations in school. 

Miss Addlesee starts her maternity leave this week. Mrs Drury and I will be 

taking on the teaching responsibility of Year One. We wish Miss Addlesee lots 

of luck, she has promised to bring her new baby girl into school to meet us!  

The whole school enjoyed their disco last week, a special thank you to our 

PTFA for organising, and of course a special mention to DJ Hardy! 

Our main Reception area is an incredibly busy space where important phone 

calls and messages are being taken. In order to support our admin staff, a 

member of the pastoral team and I will be available outside to take any 

messages to limit the amount of people needing to enter the main school 

building at the beginning and end of each school day. 

I am excited to see who will be presented with our values awards on Friday! 

Enjoy your week, 

Mrs Smyth 

 

Key diary dates for Terms 

5&6 
 

W/C 20th May 

Walk to School Week 

 

Friday 24th May 

Whole School Values Assembly 

 

Friday 24th May 

Last day of Term 5 

 

Monday 3rd June 

First day of Term 6 

 

Monday 3rd June 

4S Trip to Belton House  

 

Thursday 6th June 

4C Trip to Belton House 

 

Friday 7th June 

3B Trip to Belton House  

 

Wednesday 12th June 

Mini Olympics  

 

Tuesday 25th June 

KS2 Sports Day-pm  

 

Thursday 27th June 

EYFS and KS1 Sports Day-pm 

 

Tuesday 2nd and Wednesday 3rd July 

Whole School Transition  

 

Friday 12th July 

Year 5 and 6 Theatre Production 

 

Monday 15th July 

WGPA’s got Talent 

 

Tuesday 16th July 

Year 6 Award Ceremony 

 

Wednesday 17th July 

Year 6 Prom 

 

Thursday 18th July 

Year 5 trip to London 

 
Friday 19th July 

Last day of Term 6 

 

 

 

 

 
It is important that you listen to your child 

read at home on a regular basis. 

Please remember to send your child’s reading 

book and reading diary into school each day. 

If you would like any top tips on hearing your 

child read, please see their class teacher. 

 If your child, or 

you, have any 

concerns or 

questions about 

transition please 

do remember 

that our pastoral 

team is on hand 

to support.  

 

WGSA are holding an open evening 

for Year 5 children and their parents. 

I would encourage a visit to see 

meet the staff and to see their 

wonderful facilities!  


